31 October, 2022

Dear Valued Ruland Customer,

Ruland Manufacturing has reviewed the Administrative measure on the Control of Pollution
Caused by Electronic Information Products which concerns the use of certain dangerous
materials in electrical and electronic devices. Specifically, guidelines GB/T 26572 and SJ/T
11364-2014.

After review, it has been confirmed that all Ruland products are China RoHS2 compliant, with
any restricted materials within accepted levels, per the China RoHS2 Restricted Substances
regulations.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Be%

Dustin Vinci
Engineering Manager
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